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Do you own a pass-through
entity (anything but a

C-Corporation) and have
Qualified Business Income?

In effect, you may only be
able to claim a deduction

for 80% of the amount
contributed.

The deductibility of your
retirement plan

contributions will not be
impacted by the QBI

deduction-reduction effect.

The deductibility of your
retirement plan

contributions will not be
impacted by the QBI
deduction-reduction

effect.

Do you need to reduce
your AGI to receive other

tax/financial benefits
(such as lower Medicare

Part B & D IRMAA
surcharges)?

Sorry, the deductibility
of your retirement plan
contributions may be
impacted by the QBI
deduction-reduction

effect.

Can you claim a QBI
deduction? (Reference the

“Am I Eligible For A
Qualified Business Income

(QBI) Deduction?”
flowchart.)

Despite the QBI
deduction-reduction

effect, you may continue
to benefit more from

pre-tax retirement
contributions because

they will reduce your AGI.

Can you make a Mega
Backdoor Roth

contribution? (Reference
the “Can I Make A Mega

Backdoor Roth
Contribution?” flowchart.)

This is especially
important if your future
tax rate drops by at least
20% of what it is today,

offsetting the QBI
deduction-reduction

effect.

Despite the QBI
deduction-reduction effect,

making tax-deductible
contributions may

continue to be the optimal
choice because of future

tax-deferral.

After maxing out your
employee contributions

to your Roth 401(k),
consider making after-tax

contributions (or Roth
employer contributions, if

allowed) to your
retirement plan.

After maxing out
contributions to your
Roth 401(k), consider

making Mega Backdoor
Roth contributions to

avoid the impact of the
QBI deduction-reduction

effect.

Is your taxable income
(before the QBI

deduction) over $197,300
(or $394,600 if MFJ)?

NoYes

No

Yes

NoYes

YesNo

YesNo

NoYes

NoYes

NoYes

NoYes
Do you have multiple

businesses?

You may be eligible to
receive a 20% deduction
on the lesser of taxable

income reduced by capital
gains and qualified

dividends OR QBI plus any
positive qualified REIT
dividends and publicly

traded partnership
income. Consider making

contributions to a Roth
401(k).

Can you afford to
contribute more than

$23,500 ($31,000 if age 50
or over) to your retirement

plan this year?

Do you expect to be in a
similar or higher tax

bracket when you take
distributions from your

retirement account in the
future?

Do you have a Roth 401(k)
option or have the ability
to change your plan to a

Roth 401(k)?

2025 · WILL THE DEDUCTIBILITY OF MY RETIREMENT PLAN
CONTRIBUTIONS BE IMPACTED BY THE QBI RULES?

START HERE
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Securities offered through Registered Representatives of Cambridge Investment Research, Inc., a broker-dealer
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